23" Lieutenant Governor’s Cup golf tournament

The 23" Lieutenant Governor’s Cup golf tournament is scheduled
to be held in February-March, 2023

As the cost of organizing the event, even with part sponsors, is
substantial, it has been decided that the event would be held in a self-
sustaining manner and a participation fee of Rs. 5000/- would be
payable by each participant.

All those willing to participate in the event on payment of the
participation fee are requested to indicate their willingness by e-mail by
05.01.2023 to ggcdda@yahoo.co.in. Exact dates for the event would be
intimated after receipt of entries.

Secretary (Qutab golf course)



